
 
 

 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Health Matters Newsletter 
November 18, 2022 

 Today’s Health Matters Includes:  
  

• OCCHN Meeting Schedules    

• Community Meetings 

• Invitation to Region Wide Community 
Engagement on Resiliency- Attached 

• Gambling Services and Information for 
Sharing- Attached 

• Cowichan Living Wage  

• Capsize the Canoe Food Drive 

• Region Wide Invitation to Series of 
Workshops Regarding Community 
Resiliency 

• Job Fair 

• Invitation to Evening with Sharon 
Gregson re: $10 a Day Child Care 

 
This is the time of year where there is an increase in wood burning that when combined with 
atmospheric conditions poses negative impact on our health.  
 
 

Community Meetings 
✓ Next Admin Committee Meeting November 3- 4:00 pm zoom call 
✓ Next Our Cowichan Network Meeting November 10 Cowichan Board Room – IN PERSON 
✓ Next EPIC Committee Meeting- November 17, 2022, 1:30 pm-3:00 pm zoom call contact Cindy 

cindylisecchn@shaw.ca for access 
✓ Cowichan CAT – November 24, 2022, 10 am -noon- contact Leah Vance leahlcvance@gmail.com  

 
 

Omicron Continues to Circulate Please GET Boosted 
Vaccination Clinics are open again at the Cowichan Community Centre for Flu and COVID 

Vaccines.   
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Social Planning Cowichan has 

calculated Living Wage for the 

Cowichan Region for 2022, which 

has risen to an unprecedented $23.53; a 

20.6 per cent increase over our 2021 

calculation.  

 

Living Wage figures have similarly risen 

sharply across all regions of British 

Columbia, as the cost of essentials such 

as housing and food continue to soar at 

alarming rates.  

 

Please find our full press release 

attached, along with some infographics.  

Further information can be found on our 

website 



(https://www.socialplanningcowichan.org/living-wage), where our full Living Wage report will be 

published in the coming days.  

More about the provincial Living Wage for Families campaign website can be found here.  

 

Please share widely, and join us in encouraging all Cowichan businesses and organizations to help 

address local affordability by adopting a Living Wage policy.  

 

Please don't hesitate to reach out if you have any thoughts or questions! 

 

Thank you,  

 

--  

Ryan Watson 

Administrative Assistant, 

Social Planning Cowichan 

250.815.0609 

 

Capsize the Canoe Food Drive 
 

Please join the RCMP Aboriginal Policing department and M’akola Housing Society with a food 
drive, all proceeds will be donated to the Cowichan Basket Society. 

 
Date: November 27, 2022 
Time: 10:00 am to 3:00 pm 
Location: The Real Canadian Superstore291 Cowichan Way, Duncan 
Donations accepted: Nonperishable foods, toiletries, children’s Christmas gifts, winter wear 
(gloves, toques, socks) 

 
Questions: please contact Audrey George, Ts’i’ts’uwatul’ Lelum at 250-597-2252 or email 
ageorge@makola.bc.ca 

 

  

Our Health, Our Community – A Health & Wellness Survey for the Cowichan 
Valley 
 
The Our Cowichan Communities Health Network and Island Health are excited to announce that we 
have secured funding for a much-anticipated Cowichan Valley-region health and wellness survey. 
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Entitled the Our Health, Our Community survey project, our partners will collaboratively design and host 
a survey that will capture local data on the health and well-being of Cowichan Valley region residents. 
The data collected will inform improvements to future health and community programs and services. 
 
The survey will launch (online and in print) in the spring of 2023 and will be open to all residents of the 
Cowichan Valley region who identify as 18 years and older. We aspire to recruit over 4,500 survey 
respondents who can anticipate being asked questions about their health, access to services, lifestyle 
choices, community involvement, and neighbourhood characteristics. We plan to share the survey’s 
results in August 2023. 
 
As a collaborative project, our survey team will soon ask for the community’s input. Specifically, we will 
engage the region’s governments, First Nations, Métis, and Inuit communities, and non-governmental, 
health, and business sectors to help us prioritize the survey questions. 
 
Stay tuned to find out how your organization can get involved: http://www.ourcchn.ca/survey 
 
Or contact our survey Project Manager, Vanessa Daether, at vanessa@daether.ca 

 

 

 

  

Region Wide Invitation to Series of Workshops Regarding Community 

Resiliency- (Note that session 1 has been completed) Session 2 is an all-day workshop on February 

28th.  

We would like to invite you to participate in a series of workshops to explore and define hazards, risks, 

vulnerabilities and resiliencies across the Cowichan. We are looking for people from all backgrounds – local 

government, non-government, community representatives, support groups, responders – to help inform the 

project.  Please see the attached invite for details. 

The first workshop is on November 15 at 9 a.m.  Please register at 

https://CowichanHRVAEngagementSessions.eventbrite.com   If you are unable to participate please 

consider sharing this invite with someone else from your organization/department/society who may be able 

to lend their time and thoughts. 
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Health Matters Newsletter 
Do you have a resource, event or information you would like to share? 

Send it to cindylisecchn@shaw.ca and it will be included in the Friday Newsletter 
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